
SCHOOL CLOSINGS	
  

 
The Jericho School District announces school closings and delayed openings via the 
district website, email and through the district’s automated phone call system. 
Announcements will also be broadcast intermittently on News12.  
 
If you are not receiving phone calls through the automated system, please email Linda 
Alesi at lalesi@jerichoschools.org 
 
 
	
  


